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The Quality, Access and Value Committee has met once since the May 26, 2010 
meeting of the State Health Coordinating Council.  Dr. Dana Copeland presented 
an overview of how the QAV Committee was created. Dr. Copeland discussed key 
topics that were considered during the four QAV Work Group meetings, including 
use of National Standards, the evolution of metrics, measuring uncompensated 
care, utilizing established metrics that allow for comparison to North Carolina 
performance, determining resource needs based on Quality indicator performance, 
focusing on the principle of parts being accountable to the whole, and integrated 
delivery of services.    
 
Staff updated the committee on meetings with Mr. Hoffman and staff with the VA 
Mid-Atlantic Health Care Network and with Dr. Greene at the Sheps Center 
regarding HCUP Indicator Data.  At the meeting, Dr. Greene provided a 
presentation regarding the indicator data sources. 
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